
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

August 23, 2023 
 
Dear Assisteens Families, 
 
Just a reminder that the first meeting for Assisteens, our Meet & Greet, will be this 
Monday, August 28 from 6:30-7:30 PM.  Assistance League of Flintridge is located at 
4607 Oakwood Avenue next to the library and across from TJ Maxx.  Feel free to park in 
the parking lot or on the street and walk to the left of the main building to the Chapter 
Meeting Room (CMR) in the back. 
 
Attached is the agenda for the evening.  Be prepared to sign up for committees and 
Bargain Box shifts before and after the meeting. 
 
See you soon, 
 
Britta Foshee & Nancy Scher 
Assisteens Coordinators 2023-2024 


